Feb 6, 2017

Clerk Energy & Technolgy Commmittee CT

Dear Energy & Technolgy Commmittee,

I'm writing to voice my opposition to Senate Bill 106, AAC Zero-Carbon Electric Generating Facilities and Achieving Connecticut's Greenhouse Gas Emissions Mandated Levels.

With among the highest electricity rates in the country, Connecticut can ill afford to adopt a scheme which would further increases our electric rates. Dominion is presenting this bill as being in the best interest of ratepayers, but it would actually allow Dominion to get significantly higher prices for the power they generate for Connecticut. This special deal will subsidize their profits without requiring any financial disclosure to ratepayers or the Public Utilities Regulatory Authority.

Electricity is not a luxury; it is a necessity for my health and safety. Please support Oppose Senate Bill 106.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Elena Scofield 25 Bucks Crossing Cromwell, CT 06416 (860) 770-5121 elenasco@yahoo.com